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| hope this newsletter find you all well. In Japan new “Reiwa” era is about to begin on May 1%
and | am feeling enthusiastic about it!

3/31 was our 2nd Coffee Morning held at Whole Foods. Again, | was nervous about people
coming, but many came. Thank you so much for your support! A high school student who is
going to study in Saitama as Rotary Club exchange student came with her parents. The parents
seem a bit anxious about their daughter going away but it was nice to hear that they feel more
comfortable after Coffee Morning with us. We also met a gentleman who just came back from
traveling around Japan, and a couple whose wife is a JET program alumnus. | am so happy to
have this couple as our association’s new members!!

4/6 Spring Luncheon was so much fun! We enjoyed yummy bento lunch box and desserts,
raffle draw, and seat changes to meet and greet new friends. Kimiko-san and Lisa-san, thank
you for your contribution for the raffle prizes. The comment cards the members wrote will be
used for our future events.

Next Coffee Morning will be on 4/28 from 10am at Season’s Dumpling Bakery. The owner of
this restaurant Larry-san is JA] member and a humble student of Japanese. Let’s enjoy his
siphon coffee and freshly baked bread!

5/2 at Tiger school volunteer position is filled, however, we will be canceling 5/10 due to lack of
volunteers. 5/25 at Regency Square Library, Origami volunteers are still needed. Please let me

know if you are interested.

5/30, The consulate general of Miami is coming to UNF for passport services. Please check our
website for more details.

Have a great rest of the April!

Japanese Association of Jacksonville
Kie Young



